
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

Sewer Pipe Line Television Inspection System 
Mounted in a 4500 gas cutaway van with 14’ hi-cube body 

 
IN THE CITY OF WEST LINN, CLACKAMAS COUNTY, OREGON 

 
CITY OF WEST LINN, OREGON 

 
Sealed proposals for the building of a sewer pipe line Television Inspection System 
for the City of West Linn, Clackamas County, Oregon will be received by the City 
of West Linn Public Works Department at 4100 Norfolk St., City of West Linn, 
Oregon 97068 (Telephone (503)656-6081, Fax (503)657-3237) until 2:00 PM, April 
7th, 2009 (Tuesday), after which time, the bids will be publicly opened.  Proposals 
received after this time will not be considered.  Proposals shall be clearly marked 
“Bid for Sewer Pipe Line Television Inspection System” and addressed to the 
attention of Mike Cardwell. 
 
The proposal and specifications may be obtained at no cost through the City of West 
Linn’s web site at http://westlinnoregon.gov  or at West Linn Public Works located 
at 4100 Norfolk St., City of West Linn, OR.  97068. 
 
If you wish to receive any possible future addendums for this proposal, please email 
prich@westlinnoregon.gov with your name, address, phone, fax, and email address 
or call (503)722-5501 to be placed on a proposers list. 
 
Dated this March 23, 2009. 
 
 
Mike Cardwell 
Project Manager 
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